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November 4, 2020

Greetings,

We are so excited to announce that this Sunday, November 8, 2020, we will begin worshipping in-
person in our historic Sanctuary, instead of the Family Life Center. We will still worship in one service at
10 am. This will be our place for worship through the holiday seasons. Pews will be roped off to give us
more separation as we continue to keep our distance.

Please continue to follow our guidelines for attending in person: face covering required, monitor your
own health (if you feel sick, stay home and watch online), and wash your hands.

We have added a new feature that is helping us keep track of your attendance, in-person or online, as
well as several other things. We call it ConnecText. It is a phone number unique to us, so it can be saved
in your cell phone-- (409)255-0519. Put it in your contact list and then simply text “menu” and you
should see the entire list of choices. You can register your attendance, send a prayer request or praise
report, reach our online giving portal, and check events on the church calendar. We can also use it to
send a text message back to you in an emergency.

November means that it is time to place your orders for Poinsettia plants in honor or memory of a loved
one to bless our worship space. Please return your order form to the church office before December7,
2020.

If you are not able to attend worship in-person, we are still producing our online worship service each
week. You can find it on Facebook, Vimeo or YouTube or through links on our website:
www.fumcorange.org

Grace and peace,

Pastor Lani
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